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Weekly News 

Today is Break the Rules day at school and we have seen some weird and wonderful outfits and hairstyles! Big 

thank you for all your donations for the Summer Fayre. 

On Thursday Mrs Harris did an assembly about Earth Day, it was very interesting and all the children enjoyed it. 

Unfortunately the rounders was cancelled on Tuesday because of the bad weather. Hopefully it is sunnier for the 

next competition! 

Year 4 had a clean sweep of winning tidy classroom and Go Noodle this week so well done to them.  

Year 6 have begun rehearsing for their end of year production and are all doing a great job so far learning their 

lines and having lots of fun. 

Well done to all the stars of the week and the lunchtime award winners. Hope everyone celebrating a birthday 

enjoys it. 

See you next week. 

 

10th June 2024                                      Dinner menu: Week 1 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

A reminder that the school day times are as follows; registration is at 8.45am but gates open at 8.30am. Finish 

time is 3.20pm. 

A reminder to check your ParentMail for any forms that need completing or payments that need to be made. 

 

 

 

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER AND INSTAGRAM @STJOHNS1856 

http://www.sjrc.co.uk
https://twitter.com/stjohns1856
http://www.https:/instagram.com/stjohns1856/
https://twitter.com/stjohns1856
http://www.https/instagram.com/stjohns1856/


Monday Fun club 3.20—5.20 

Y1 Mass in Church 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y1 Multi skills at BCC 2.30—4.30pm 

 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Corpus Christi Mass 9am 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Attendance for w/c 03/06/24 = 94.5% 

Reception 89.7% 

Year 1 96.3% 

Year 2 94.7% 

Year 3 96% 

Year 4 96% 

Year 5 98.1% 

Year 6 90% 

Whole school attendance this year = 94.8% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

YR—Luke, Isaac & Eddie   Y2—Albie  Y3—Noah 

Y4—Parker B  Y5—Joseph 

Y6—Jakob, Marney & Mia 

Catholic Life 

Feast of the Sacred Heart 7th June  

Grant, we pray, almighty God, that we, who glory in the Heart of your 

beloved Son, and recall the wonders of his love for us, may be worthy 

to receive an overflowing measure of grace from that fount of       

heavenly gifts. Through our Lord Jesus Christ your Son, who lives and 

reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God for ever and 

ever.  

Amen.  

A reminder that children can bring certificates/medals/trophies in to share their good news. This can be for any 

activity; not just sporting. If your child hasn’t received an award/medal/trophy, they can still have a special      

mention in assembly if you know they have done something amazing. Please email the class teacher with detail of 

what they have achieved. Many thanks. 



Stars of the Week! 

Reception 

Eddie 

Eddie is very good at communicating and talked us through a very detailed drawing of 
his house in his The Way, The Truth and The Life work this week as part of our new 
topic, ‘Our Church Family’. When we discussed our ‘I Wonder’ of ‘What do I wonder 
about God?’, Eddie’s reply was very profound and even made the adults wonder.   
Eddie said, ‘I wonder when God made the Earth, if he didn’t add all the pieces of the 
puzzle and he is waiting to put the last piece in the Earth, like a jigsaw’  

Year 1 

Rafferty 

Rafferty is Year One’s star of the week this week.  He has been spotted on  several 
occasions by Super Monkey and Super Bunny being kind and  supportive to his       
classmates – both in lessons and on the playground. In  addition, Rafferty has been 
doing excellent pattern spotting in Maths and also, fantastic writing in English and  
History! Wow! Well done and thank you, Rafferty.  

Year 2 

Macsen 

Macsen is year 2’s star of the week this week. Macsen has started to show his       
keenness for work, this has had a positive impact on his presentation and quality of 
work. He takes his time and focuses on the details, which has started to make such a      
difference. Macsen is more positive and has begun to  believe in himself. This has also 
had such a positive impact on the quality of work he is now producing. Well done 
Macsen, you are really starting to shine, keep up the great work.  

Year 3 

Theo 

Theo joined our St. Johns family this week and he has settled in  well. Theo has already 
adapted well to our classroom routines and has mixed well with his peers. Theo has 
really shone in maths; he has shown a good understanding of fractions within our 
maths lessons. Theo has also answered questions in our maths lessons and               
contributed well to class discussions. We are pleased to welcome you to our class. 
Well done Theo. A great start!  

Year 4 

Edi & Ruby 

 

This week year 4 have 2 stars of the week. 

Edi is one of them. Edi has settled in well to life in Year 4 at St. John’s. She has taken 
everything in her stride and has shown us how amazing she is. She was really brave 
during English. At first, she didn’t want to read out what she had written, but she did it 
and overcame her fear. She worked extremely hard in PSHE, showing us all of the 
amazing characteristics, she has to be well         mannered. Keep being brilliant, Edi, it’s 
a joy to have you in our class.  

Our other star is Ruby. Ruby could be picked each and every week. She is well man-
nered, caring and considerate. She follows our school rules and is always ready and 
respectful. Ruby works hard in all that she does and never gives up. When she finds 
something challenging, she shows great determination to be successful. We think you 
are faaaaaaantastic.  

Year 5 

Olivia 

Our Star this week is Olivia. She has adapted to our class and school magnificently and 
has applied herself so well into our learning! Her attitude is excellent and she already 
sets a good example of classroom expectations to others. Her presentation and     
handwriting is lovely, and she’s got stuck into our writing task despite not having had 
the planning time of others! It’s also nice to add another girl to our class!  

Year 6 

Christina 

Christina, you are an absolute superstar! You've embraced your role in the end of year 
production with such enthusiasm, making our early rehearsals a joy for everyone. But 
what has made you truly exceptional is the kindness and support you show towards 
your friends. This week, you have offered a helping hand and kind words to those who 
needed it most. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed, Christina, and we all deeply 
appreciate your amazing contributions. Keep shining brightly.  


